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COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 28 
Saturday, 02 January 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

Regretfully, out of all the staff tested for COVID-19 on Wednesday, 30 December 
2020, 3 members of the Administration staff have tested positive. They have been 

reported to the Ministry of Health (MOH) for the necessary precautionary 
measures and action. We are currently carrying out contact tracing at the club on 
the movements of the infected staff members for the MOH. 

All 3 members of staff C12s, C13s & C14s have not been at the Club since 29 
December 2020, and all have been under strict quarantine since the 

Administration Office closed on 30 December 2020.  

On Wednesday, 6 January 2021, all 156 staff who tested negative will be retested 
before the Administration Office reopens, under strict SOP guidelines, on 8 

January 2021. In the meantime, the main administration office has been deep 
cleaned, disinfected, and sanitized. 

As always, we will keep you updated as we receive news and information. We 

ask all members visiting the club to follow all safety guidelines relating to you and 
your family’s safety against the COVID-19 virus. Please stay safe and take care.  
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